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Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the completion of SAT’s, PE and other sporting events may now occur on any day of 

the week.  Therefore, please ensure that your child has the correct kit in school every day. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Six Teachers 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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